
                                                     CFA Micro Gallery Application 

 

The Center for the Arts hosts four Micro Galleries in New London. We collaborate with local businesses, and the Town oF 
New London, to provide exhibits in their public spaces. Currently our Micro Galleries are hosted at The New London Inn, 
Lake Sunapee Bank/Main Street, Whipple Hall, and Zero Celsius Wealth Studio. 
The first three locations accept only two dimensional work and the third accepts both two dimensional and three 
dimensional work. Shows at the Whipple Gallery can accommodate private showings and events (approved by the CFA). 
 
Our mission is to provide exhibit space for juried local artists as well as to introduce our community to artists from the 
greater region. Exhibits rotate every three months beginning in February, May, August, and November.  
Artists may only be considered for an exhibit every two years. 
 
Please indicate if you are a member of the CFA when applying, so that you can receive additional information about 
future member exhibit opportunities.  Membership information can be found on our website 
http://www.centerfortheartsnh.org/membership.html . 
 
To be considered for future exhibit at one of the CFA Micro Galleries, fill out the form below and  
email it along with your CV/Bio and Artist Statement to gallery@centerfortheartsnh.org .   
Be sure to include your website address. 
If you do not have a website, attach 5 images of your artwork  ( 100 dpi approx. 5” x 5”). 
Please specify :  MicroGallery Application in the Subject Line. 

If you are chosen to exhibit, all artwork must be properly framed and ready to hang, insured by you, the artist, and 
available for sale. The CFA will retain 20% of any sales. An Opening Reception will be held on the First Friday of the 
Gallery Rotation months, from 5-7 and the artist is encouraged to attend. 

Name: 

Address: 

Town/State/Zip: 

Member:  Yes____   No____ 

Medium: 

Website: 

Email this application with your CV/Bio and Artist Statement to gallery@centerfortheartsnh.org   
 
Your application will be reviewed by the Micro Gallery committee and you will be notified if you have been accepted to 
participate in a future exhibit. 

Artists are also encouraged to apply to our Juried Regional Show which is held each November at the New London Inn. 
Information regarding the Juried Regional Show can be found on our website 
 http://www.centerfortheartsnh.org/juried-regional-show.html  . 

Thank you for your interest! 
CFA Micro Gallery Committee 
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